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| am writing to you re the consultation on Stonehenge. | am specifically concerned because
the scheme put forward has not taken into account the 2021 World Heritage committee
decision which given the importance of Stonehenge is not acceptable.

The proposed scheme by the Secretary of State will badly affect the site.

Alternative routes that would be less damaging and would reduce the impact on the world
heritage site haven’t been properly assessed or measures to reduce traffic and road
emissions and improve access to the South West

Nor have proposals taken into account the impact of the IPCC report on climate change or the
provisions of the Environment Act re nature recovery.

At a time when the impact of ignoring fundamental issues relating to Russia and Ukraine and
our reliance on their gas and oil have been thrown into stark relief, as well as the impact of
climate change, the thinking around Stonehenge needs to be firmly based on what is best to
preserve this amazing site, not tinker around the edges so that it is not properly looked after
for future generations.

Jennifer Budden





